Bid Opening

Friday, June 19, 1970

Mr. John V. Baggett and Mrs. Helen M. Bailey were
designated by the Board of County Commissioners to
open bids which were duly advertised on June 11
and June 18, 1970 for:

i Modification of the Camp Calvert Swimming
Pool and Facilities

2 An addition to the recreation area at
Great Mills High School.

At 2:05 p.m. the bids were opened, Mr. Nace Mattingly
being the only bidder on each project.

Mr. Mattingly bid $2,000.00 for the Camp Calvert
Swimming Pool and facilities project.

Mr. Mattingly bid $24,789.00 for the Great Mills
High School Project.

Mrs. Bailey relayed the bid information by telephone
to the President of the Board, who, in turn, relayed
the bid information to Commissioners Bowles and Aud.

The Board of County Commissioners unanimously consented

to award both bids to Mr. Nace Mattingly.
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